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I am writing to submit my support for the appointment of Linda
Blank to the Los Angeles Library Commission. I served on the
Board of The Friends of Westwood Library from 2011 - 2016,
and as President of the Board for my final year. Linda Blank
served on the Board during that time and brought tremendous
value during her service. Linda has been completely dedicated to
the mission of the Library and works diligently to fulfill the
Board's goal of supporting the Library. I relied heavily on her
thoughtful and intelligent counsel and was always deeply
impressed with her efforts and dedication even while running her
own law firm. The Los Angeles Library Commission would be
fortunate to have Linda as a member and I enthusiastically
support her appointment. Amy Smith



